
Testimony for HB1395 
 

Please vote for HB1395. 
 
Many people find it difficult to obtain the information they seek from the Anne Arundel County 
School Board (AACSB) or have trouble understanding the information they receive from the 
AACSB. 
 
Installing an Ombudsman would provide a single point of contact to help the public in these and 
other related endeavors. 
 
Please vote for HB1395. 
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